
Royal Rangers NSSP Ambassador 

July 2020 

The Royal Rangers National Shooting Sports Program (NSSP) is starting a 
new NSSP Ambassador program. Applicants must be Expedition Rangers 
under 18 years of age at the time the application is submitted. The NSSP 
National Ambassador will serve a single one-year term running from August 1 
through September 31 of the following year. Applications must be submitted 
no later than July 31, 2020, to the NSSP Coordinator Darell Freeman at 
(dare2bfreeman@gmail.com). 
  
The NSSP Ambassador needs to be active in shooting sports and NSSP 
related events. He will have an opportunity to attend national events on behalf 
of the NSSP, representing Royal Rangers. Events may include the NRA 
national meeting, Royal Rangers LEAD Conference, Camporama, the SHOT 
Show in Las Vegas, and other events that may come up during his term. The 
NSSP will pay for the ambassador’s expenses to attend these events. 
  

This is your opportunity to be the first NSSP Ambassador. For qualifications 
and the application process, check out our website at theNSSP.org and click 
on the links for how to apply to be an ambassador and for the application. 

 

Darell Freeman 
National Shooting Sports Program Coordinator 
Royal Rangers USA 
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